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REPORT FROM WEST DEVON BOROUGH COUNCILLOR ADAM 
BRIDGEWATER 

 
For the most part it has been a fairly quiet time in the South West Ward. 

  
Apart from a few planning disputes the main problem I have had to deal 

with is an accident in the meadows on some of the trail equipment, this I 
passed on to Cllr Mandy Ewings as she is currently sitting on the Town 

Council who’s responsibility this is. 
  

WE are still awaiting updates re the Bus station toilets. 
  

Looking forward to a great Goose Fair this week. 

  
I know this report is short, but I don’t really have a lot else to comment 

on at this time 
 


